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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

7 iverson road 25/05/2017  23:46:512016/6314/P OBJ Agnes Peyser The application does not reflect the reality of the situation. There was no basment in 260 

Kilburn High Road. Excavations have been taking place recently without planning permission. 

The Kilburn High Rod does not need more eateries with no waster disposal area. The road is 

already full of rubbish. Additonally the opening hours are not adequate for the area that 

alrrady suffers from late night anti-social behaviour and noise. Works ( excavation and 

concrete pumping) have already taken place without any consideration to pedestrians. I 

strongly object
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